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From Mrs Gater: 
What a gloriously festive week we have enjoyed here at High March and I 

am delighted that so many of you have been able to come along and 

enjoy it with us.   

The Reception performance of ‘A Little Bird Told Me’ was simply fabulous – 

with everyone taking part and singing with tremendous gusto for such little 

people!   

The Year One and Two production of ‘It’s Chriiistmas!’ was a thing of 

wonder with superb individual and collective performances from everyone.  

The confidence and enthusiasm displayed by all was amazing, especially 

when you remember that these girls are no more than seven years old at 

the most.  I expressed my grateful thanks to the Year One and Two 

teaching teams, Mr Hayes and most especially Mrs Gray whose creative 

vision brought the whole thing together so marvellously. 

This evening, I am looking forward to the High March Carol Service.  The girls 

in Upper School have been practising heartily and it promises to be a 

wonderful highlight event.  I hope to meet with many of you there. 

Best wishes for the week ahead. 

Mrs Gater 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the 

following Junior House Stars of 

the Week:  

 

 

NC Olivia  

  

NR Anna  

  

RB Siana  

  

RD Ella  

  

1D Elissia 

  

1M Sophie  

  

2GS Karman  

  

2HN Naomi  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the  

following Upper School Stars of  

the Week: 

 

3E Sadie  

 Audrey  

  

3G Emily  

 Mylee  

 Madeleine  

  

4C Sophia  

  

4W Maia  

  

5BH Ayla  

  

5JN Ishani  

 Lucy  

  

6G Verity  

  

6K Daisy  

 Thea  

 Annabel  
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                                       House Points 

           The winner of the House Cup will be announced 

                        in Prayers on the last day of term 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 
 

Christmas Holiday 1-2-1 Swimming Lessons  

The course is fully booked. 

 

Extracurricular Swimming 

Mrs Avery writes:  

Thank you to all the extracurricular swimming team for another very successful term of 

extracurricular swimming lessons. We hope you agree from watching the final lesson of term 

that the children have made real progress. Next term’s extracurricular lessons commence 

on Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th January 2020. 
 

Holiday Swimming Courses - Save the Dates 

Half Term Holiday 1-2-1 swimming lessons Monday 17th to Friday 21st February 9:00am -

10:30am. 

 

Easter Holiday courses: 

Monday 6th to Thursday 9th April 9:30am – 11:30am  

Tuesday 14th to Friday 17th April 9:30am – 11:30am 

 

Further details will follow early next term 

 

Festival of Lights 11th December 2019 

In addition to the Lantern Parade and carol singing at the Town Hall on Wednesday 11th 

December, full details of which have been already sent to you separately, there will be 

communal carol singing by members of the High March community at the Beech House 

during the evening. All are welcome to attend.  

 

Social Group Notices  

 
A massive THANK YOU for your support and your enthusiasm in booking and attending our 

events.   

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a fantastic start to 2020. 

 

Save the Date for 2020: 

 

Please save the following dates for next term:  

 Saturday 29th February 2020: Quiz Night 

 Saturday 21st March 2020: Science themed event for Junior House 

 

 

 

 


